Rev. Philip G, McConville

Cur Lady of the Assumption Rectory
40 Canal Street, P.0. Box 305
Green Harbor, Massachusetts 02041

Dear Father McConville:

Thank you for your note of October 4, 1976, and
your enclosures concerning a letter and a program
being advertised by Rev. Paul R. Shanley, priest
of the Archdiocese of Boston.

Obviously, I cannot send support to any program
that gives "respectability to sodomyt. (n

the contrary the recent document on Bexual Ethics
from the lioly Se» as the official teaching of the
Church relative to homosexuality and pust ke taught
and accepted b catholics.

With every good wish and wwayerful remeibrance, I an,

Devotedly yours in (i Lord

Archbiskop of Rosten
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